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Dear Mr. Giesen: 

 

Many thanks for your encouraging visit, and for also sending Mr. Taco de Neef of the 

Mondrian Stichting our way. I will be sending you a request regarding our education 

program in the next week. 

 

Today, I have a big request from you. One of the new generation artists from Turkey, 

Serkan Özkaya, is realizing a large scale project upon an invitation from the Begane 

Grond in Utrecht at the end of the month. It involves some 300.000 thousand slides 

donated by the people of Utrecht that will be on view as large scale window 

installations around town. He is invited by the institution to give a conference —which I 

will also attend— and be present at the opening. Serkan was in Nantes, France at the 

school of fine arts. In 2002 he will be a resident artist at the most prestigious IASPIS 

program in Stockholm. 

 

For the Utrecht visit, he has a letter of invitation and round trip ticket reservations all 

paid by the Begane Grond, and would like to receive a Schengen Visa because his 

last Schengen has expired. Would you please be so kind to let your Visa department 

to facilitate the receipt of a Visa. 

 

Thank you in advance and hoping to have dinner soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

Vasıf Kortun 

 

J.A.M Giesen 

Vas›f Kortun 
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